
LOCAL ABORIGINAL NETWORKS (LANs) 

Strong culture     Engaged People    Confident Communities 

23rd January, 2020 
 
Dear East Gippsland Local Aboriginal Network Participants, 
 
In response to the recent bushfires in our region that have effected many of 
our community members  the Bairnsdale Local Aboriginal Network would 
like to create an opportunity and a space for community to come and check 
in with each other and if you feel comfortable to have a yarn and share your 
story of how you have been affected.  
 
We also would like to list what your immediate needs are and services that 
you are in need of now to relieve some of the stresses you might be experi-
encing. 
 
Your health & wellbeing is important and moving forward capturing and  
documenting your stories will be critical to making sure that our  Aboriginal  
voices are heard on a local and state level. This will ensure your Individual 
needs are met and resources are distributed in the right areas  that will  
help to strengthen our Communities again. 
 
Looking forward to catching up with you 
 
Yarrabee  
 
Alice Pepper 
EGLAN Local Aboriginal Network 
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